
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Barbara H. Eccles, Secretary of Senate  
From: Apichart Linhananta - Chair, Senate Academic Information Technologies 
Committee 
Senate Meeting Date: May 11, 2016 
Subject: Senate Academic Information Technologies Committee Report 

 
The Senate Academic Information Technologies Committee (SAITC) met on April 12th, 
2016. The following issues were discussed:  
 
1. TSC representative, Mr. Andrew Brigham delivered a presentation on security, 

especially email threats such as spam, spoofing, and phishing. The committee 
suggests using special courses, and D2L as resources to help educate students and 
faculty. 

2. Technology Implementation Questionnaire (TIQ): 317 professors and contract lecturers 
responded to the TIQ.    Preliminary analysis shows that, Internet access, projection 
system, document camera, and blackboard/whiteboard are essential technology for 
teaching. An ad-hoc committee was formed to analyze the data. The full report will be 
presented to senate later this year. 

3. Other: The committee discussed anti-plagiarism software and Scantron. 
 
Apichart Linhananta, Chair. 
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